
Coaching at the British Chess Championships  

Torquay 2022 

 

The Federation invites tenders for the Junior Coaching at the above event which 

is to take place at the Riviera Centre, Torquay from 8th to 21st August 2022.  

Please note, the Junior Championships will be held between 8th and 12th August 

inclusive and the appointed coach(es) is/are expected to be present for these 

events. If the person tendering wishes to be available from 13th – 21st August to 

assist those playing in other sections this should be included in the tender as a  

costed option for consideration. 

 

Coaching will be provided in a dedicated room with access to the internet and a 

flat screen TV to allow the coach to show live content from remote coaches or pre-

recorded content. 

 

Any bids should be in the form of an e-mail marked clearly “Championship Bid – 

(Junior Coaching)” sent to The British Championships Manager – 

manager.british@englishchess.org.uk - and should arrive no later than Friday 8th 

July 2022 and clearly state the terms of the prospective tender.  

 

The bid should include:  

 

• Details of the Coach who would be in attendance including qualifications 

and previous experience 

• Outline of the coaching which will be provided including subject areas and 

an indication of supporting materials and room/ facility required 

• Expected use of remote content 

• How you would cope with mixed ability groups 

• Period of coaching offered including mandatory Week 1 period (8th – 12th 

August) plus options for extending over the weekend and/ or into Week 2 

• Hours of coaching offered per day and maximum group size accepted  

• Costs with and without accommodation (which can be provided separately 

by the organisers if requested) 

 

Coaches should be registered with the ECF as part of the registered coaches 

scheme or have an equivalent registration/ qualification level. 

 

Your response should be no longer than 10 pages of A4. 

 

Any bids not received by the specified date may be rejected.  
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A sub-committee will consider the bids received and will advise all parties in writing 

with letters or emails posted no later than 17th July 2022 whether their bid has 

been successful. The bidding procedure is confidential, the Federation may 

accept/reject any bid without assigning a reason, and will not enter into any 

correspondence relating to the bidding procedure.   

 

Yours faithfully. 

 

Kevin Staveley 

Manager of the British Championship 2022       

     

manager.british@englishchess.org.uk  
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